
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Fri, Nov 6, 2020 at 5:36 PM
Subject: Re: Smashburgers
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

On Friday night, November 6, 2020, I met with Mr. Alberto Barros and as a result of this meeting we would favorably recommend that the Select Board, acting as the
Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve his application to become the Manager of Record for the beer and wine license issued to Smashburgers located at
1298 Worcester Street, Natick.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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